
August 9, 2020

 

Order of Worship 
Lord, We Come before Thee Now 
Prayer 
All Hail the Power of Jesus’ Name 
Holy Spirit, Dwell in Me 
Shout to the Lord 
Scripture 
Great Is Thy Faithfulness 
When I Survey the Wondrous Cross 
Lord’s Supper 
Offering 
Way Maker 
Sermon 
Have Thine Own Way 
Elder’s Prayer 
Family Time 

This service will be streamed online at 10am.  
Email office@thewestwoodchurch.com for the 
Zoom link. 
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Prayers 

• Karl Moya - fibromyalgia 
• Tom Allen, Teresa Lambert’s 

brother - Multiple System Atrophy 
• Susan Churbuck - health 

concerns 
• Val Hackney, Melanie Henry’s 

cousin’s wife - lung cancer 
• Calvin Taylor, Sheri Greenwood’s 

father - recovering from stroke 
• Theo Allen, Teresa Lambert’s 

father - lung cancer metastasized 
to spine, greatly increased pain 

• Sue Chatman - health concerns, 
family 

• Austin Estes (3yrs old) - cancer 
• Kathy Booth, Melanie Henry’s 

cousin - shingles 
• Eric Henry’s father, Cecil Henry - 

passed away Wednesday 

Westwood Church of Christ 
3100 West Danforth Road 
Edmond, OK 73012   

405.348.4511 
office@thewestwoodchurch.com 
elders@thewestwoodchurch.com
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Community 
Wednesday Night VBS  Join us on Wednesday night at 7pm for the 
last of our Summer VBS program for all ages! We will be Marooned 
together one more time, reminded that kids and adults can rest in 
their faith in God because He will always be our strength and refuge. 
(Psalm 62:7)  If you can’t be with us in person, join us online via 
Zoom.  Email the office for the link. 

Sunday Morning Prayer  Join us Sunday mornings at 9:15 in the 
auditorium for a time of prayer together. 

Tipton Home Donations  Tipton Children’s Home relies on local 
congregations to help fill their pantries.  Westwood is collecting 
items for them.  (Email the office for the shopping list.)  Please bring 
items to the building by Sunday, August 23.  There is a collection 
point in the foyer, or you can arrange to drop them at the office. 
If you’d prefer, you can contribute money and we will do the 
shopping.  You can put a donation labeled “Tipton Home” in the 
mail, drop it by the office, or put it in the contribution box on Sunday 
or Wednesday, by August 23. 
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Staff | Leadership 

Elders: 
Mark Dees 
Eric Henry 
Roger Laubhan  
Bill Perring  
Doyl Watson 
Fred Wood 

Staff: 
Chance Vanover - Pulpit Minister 
Hunter Wiederstein - Youth Minister 
Mindy Hermes - Office Manager 

Deacons: 
Clint Everhart - Missions  
Kent Greenwood - Facilities  
John Hermes - Youth 

Ministry Leaders: 
Mindy Cole, Ladd & Kerry Kettren  
     - Children’s Education  
Sharon Perring 
     - Accounting 
Sheri Greenwood  
     - Children’s Worship 

Supported Missions: 
Chad and Sara Lukkason - Chile 
Steffan Pietsch - Chemnitz, Germany 
Alex Bartsch - Chemnitz, Germany 
Jake and Amanda Haskew  
     - Vienna, Austria 
Clyde and Gwen Antwine  
     - Helpers in Missions Program  
Madeline Roseke  
     - Helpers in Missions Program 
 New Zealand 
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